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Lee, Chris

From: Mary Wall <wallmary4@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 8:39 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: city purchases of " facial recognition" equipment

Good morning,    
 
If appropriate during the reappointment of the City Purchasing Director, could we ascertain if the City 
authorized the purchase and use of facial recognition technology. It was alluded to in the media that MPD was using this 
equipment in their role at The Milwaukee Public Schools. I do not recall any authorization of this questionable 
technology by the Common Council.   
 
To be used on children would be even more egregious in my opinion. (This is comparable to the Public being unaware of 
the extent of military equipment in MPD possession).  
 
Any clarification on this important subject would be appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marty wall 
 
P.S.   Mr. Lee:   please forward this email to all members of the Common Council.  If this is not possible, please let me 
know the correct way to contact the whole body. Thank you. 
 
 


